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Make sure to get those year-end donations in by December 31 to show your support for 

the Friends of Fish Creek and our conservation efforts here in Fish Creek Provincial Park. 

There are many ways to contribute as the year comes to a close, such as dedicating a 

25th Anniversary Brick, supporting the ReWilding through Restoration program,  

renewing your membership or by joining us as a Park Protector. You can even make a 

donation in honour of a friend or loved one. They will receive a certificate from the 

Friends and you will receive a valuable tax receipt! The Jobber’s House Renovation and Repurposing project 

will also be progressing in 2019 and we invite you to donate what you can to support this meaningful and 

impactful endeavour. Even a modest donation will go along way in supporting the Friends and the Park. For 

more information please visit our website, contact us and take a look through this newsletter.  

WRAP UP  

THE YEAR BY  

GIVING BACK 

WRAP UP  

THE YEAR BY  

GIVING BACK 

Warm Holiday Wishes from the Friends of Fish Creek!  
 

We would like to express our sincere thanks to all volunteers, members, donors, sponsors and partners for 
making 2018 a truly remarkable year for the Friends and the Fish Creek community!  Your dedication, hard 
work, expertise and support have been essential in helping us accomplish many of our goals for the  
conservation of the park this past year. We wish you and your family all the best this holiday season and look  
forward to seeing you in the park in 2019!  

- Nic Blanchet, Friends of Fish Creek Executive Director 
The Friends office will be closed from December 22, 2018 - January 1, 2019, and re-opening January 2. 

https://friendsoffishcreek.org
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 Which area of Fish Creek Provincial Park has a parking lot but does not have a washroom facility? 

The correct answer will be announced in the next issue of Voice of the Friends.  

Quiz Question 

Fish Creek Speaker Series  

Starting in January 2019, the Fish Creek Speaker Series admission fee will increase from $5.00 to $10.00.  

Friends of Fish Creek members will continue to receive free admission. Youth 16 years of age or younger can 

attend free of charge, but must be accompanied by a registered adult. This increase will help to alleviate some of 

the costs associated with running the program and encourage membership. Through the Fish Creek Speaker  

Series program, professionals from a variety of fields and areas of expertise share their knowledge and  

experiences. These fascinating and informative presentations take place from January - June and then September 

- November. Fish Creek Speaker Series presentations will take place at the Fish Creek Environmental Learning  

Centre at Shannon Terrace in Fish Creek Provincial Park (13931 Woodpath Rd. SW, access via 130 Ave. SW and 37 

St. SW.) Registration is required. Refreshments are available on a first come, first served basis. Please park near 

washroom facility. 
 

Dinosaur Provincial Park  

Wednesday, January 23, 2019  7:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

Presented by Amber deKam, Visitor Services Outreach Coordinator, Dinosaur Provincial Park 
 

Discover more about a UNESCO World Heritage Site that is in our very own 

back yard: Dinosaur Provincial Park. This park is known for its riparian  

habitat, badlands ecosystem and of course, its large concentration of  

dinosaur fossils from the late Cretaceous period. In addition to visitors  

being able to touch and feel real dinosaur fossils, learn what makes  

Dinosaur so special! Photo of fossil courtesy of Amber deKam 
 

Alberta Native Bee Council  

Thursday, February 28, 2019 7:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

Presented by Megan Evans, Alberta Native Bee Council 
 

Alberta has over 300 native bee species but most research and attention is  

focused on a handful of managed species. Our native bees face many of the same 

threats as managed bees, in addition to competition for food caused by the  

increasing presence of non-native, managed bees. More awareness of the diversity 

and conservation issues surrounding our native bees is needed.  
 

In 2017, the Alberta Native Bee Council was formed. The mission of the ANBC is to 

promote conservation of native pollinator communities through research and monitoring, advocacy, education, 

and collaboration to realize healthy and resilient native pollinator populations and habitat in Alberta.  
Photo courtesy of Megan Evans 
 

For more info on upcoming presentations stay tuned to  

www.friendsoffishcreek.org/programs/speaker-series 

https://friendsoffishcreek.org/programs/speaker-series
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The 100 year old house 

that stands next to our 

office in Fish Creek  

Provincial Park has  

remained empty since the 

late 1950s. This is the  

Jobber’s House. This 

building was part of the 

ranch upgrades carried 

out by Patrick Burns in 

1918, and is one of only 

three buildings remaining 

from the Burns period, a significant time for the  

ranching industry in Canada. 
 

This house has been part of the charm of Fish Creek 

Provincial Park for three generations and community 

members constantly tell us how much the building 

means to them. The Friends of Fish Creek is in growth 

mode and we require additional space to develop our 

social enterprise programs, add staff and respond to the 

demand for our programs, and further support the  

community and other non profits. 
 

We are proposing to take over and renovate and  

repurpose the Jobber’s House to support our growth, 

further support our community, provide a facility to 

serve as a hub for less established non-profit groups 

and ensure the survival of this piece of Calgary’s history.  
 

In order to raise funds for the actual upgrades and  

repurposing we need a plan from a qualified individual 

supporting the feasibility of the project and outlining 

the steps to complete it and a cost estimate. 
 

After some discussions in the early part of the year and 

support from local MLAs Richard Gotfried and Graham 

Sucha we are very happy to announce that the Alberta 

Real Estate Foundation has 

provided a grant to cover 

the full cost of the feasibility 

study and project plan. Their 

generous contribution of 

$44,000 will go a long way in 

getting this project off the 

ground.  
 

The plan will take around 

three months to complete, 

once we have this, we will 

be able to commence fundraising for the actual  

construction work. After discussions with supporters 

and potential funders, we estimate the major  

fundraising will take around a year to complete. 
 

The current idea is to convert the upstairs to one large 

versatile room to support many functions, the  

downstairs will contain a smaller meeting space and 

possibly office space, the basement will contain utilities, 

washroom and office space. The exterior will be  

renovated but will maintain the same appearance. We 

are considering adding a classroom to the rear of the 

building to increase its utility; this will be constructed in 

keeping with the current exterior. 
 

The work will include bringing the building up to current 

code and accessibility requirements and using energy 

and water conserving technologies. Our sincere thanks 

to the AREF for supporting the Jobber’s House  

Renovation and the Friends look  

forward to sharing our progress on 

this exciting project. 
 

For more info or to contribute and  

support this project please visit 

www.friendsoffishcreek.org/jhouse 

RENOVATION TO SUPPORT FRIENDS’ GROWTH AND EXPANSION  
 

Nic Blanchet 
Friends of Fish Creek Executive Director 

The Jobber’s House at the Bow Valley Ranch 

https://friendsoffishcreek.org/jhouse
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Member Meet Ups 

One of the most heartening  

ideas that came out of the 

Friends of Fish Creek’s 25th  

Anniversary Community Survey 

was the repeated request for 

more opportunities for Friends  

Members to get to know one  

another. The Friends considered 

many options to meet this  

request and we will now be 

launching a monthly Fish Creek 

Meet-up group. We hope you are able to join in, and 

connect with others who love Fish Creek!  
 

Fish Creek Meet-Ups will be informal group walks with 

no registration, no fees, no facilitators. Just Friends 

getting to know Friends while walking through this 

beautiful park. All are welcome.  
 

Meet-Ups will take place at 2:00 pm on the second  

Sunday of each month at a different location each time. 

Dates and meeting locations will be posted on the 

Friends of Fish Creek events calendar. Please note that 

participants take part at their own risk, and must assess 

the weather forecast before  

deciding whether to attend or 

not. Participants are advised to 

wear clothing and footwear  

suitable for the weather and to 

dress in layers in case the  

weather changes. 
 

To kick-off the 2019 season, the 

first Fish Creek Meet-Up will be a 

special drop-in “Meet the Artist” 

event at the Cookhouse in the 

Bow Valley Ranch from 2:00 - 3:00 pm on Sunday,  

January 13. Participants are invited to meet local  

landscape artist Carol Cowan, learn about her artwork 

and her book, enjoy a hot drink, and even take part in a 

walk in the park.  
 

We hope you take advantage of this opportunity to  

connect with other folks who enjoy Fish Creek as much 

as you do, and we welcome feedback along the way to 

improve this activity and to better meet the  

community’s needs! 
 

Photo courtesy of Stan Kwasniowski 

GET TO KNOW YOUR FELLOW MEMBERS! 

SAVE THE DATE - FRIENDS AGM IS ON  

THURSDAY, JANUARY 31, 2019 
 

Registration at 6:30 pm, Meeting starts at 7:00 pm   

Fish Creek Environmental Learning Centre, Shannon Terrace, Fish Creek Provincial Park  
 

It is because of our members, volunteers and donors that the Friends have accomplished so much! The Annual 

General Meeting provides an amazing opportunity to meet with our board, staff, volunteers and other members. 

At the AGM you can increase your knowledge of the Friends by learning about the year that has passed and our  

exciting plans for 2019. There will be a special slideshow about the Friends with photos highlighting 

Fish Creek Provincial Park in all its natural spendour. Refreshments will be served. This event is free 

to all, but only members who have paid their 2018 - 2019 Membership dues are eligible to vote.  

To register, visit www.friendsoffishcreek.org/event/agm  

https://friendsoffishcreek.org/events/
https://friendsoffishcreek.org/event/agm
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CELEBRATING OUR VOLUNTEERS! 
Volunteers are the lifeblood of the Friends of Fish 

Creek; truly, they are the heart and soul of our  

organization. All volunteers are motivated by  

something different and have various ways of  

contributing; some may help only for a season or even 

for a single event, while others - like many of our Board 

members - have volunteered for well over ten years in 

prominent roles that influence the direction of our  

programs or the organization as a whole. Regardless, 

each and every volunteer makes a difference to the 

work we do and contributes significantly with their gifts 

of time, skill, expertise and energy.   
 

To honour and recognize the hard work and great 

things accomplished this year, the Friends welcomed 

almost 70 volunteers to our annual Volunteer  

Appreciation Dinner on November 8 at the Fish Creek 

Environmental Learning Center. This event is very  

special to us, as it allows us to highlight special  

achievements and the collective contribution made by 

all. This year, our volunteers logged close to 8000 

hours, taking on varied tasks from repairing damaged 

ReWilding site fencing and washing hundreds of pairs of 

work gloves, to approaching local businesses for silent 

auction items and taking lead roles in the development 

and planning of programs and events. The celebration 

included a festive game of “Friends’ Bingo” that  

encouraged everyone to get to know their neighbours, 

a delicious dinner catered by the Main Dish, and a  

fascinating presentation on the archaeology and history 

of the Bebo Grove area 

by Friends’ Tour Guide, 

Drew McKibben. Julia 

Millen, Acting  

Community and Partner 

Relations Team Lead for 

Alberta Environment and 

Parks, attended and we 

are grateful for her kind 

words and reflections on 

the strong and positive 

impact that volunteers have in Fish Creek Provincial 

Park. 
 

Congratulations to our 2018 award winners! 
 

New and Noteworthy - Angel Spasoff 

Friendmaking and Fundraising - Ron Deshayes 

Steward in Action - Dave Reid and Diane Lyders-Reid 

Community Champion - Joan Walker (pictured here with 

Katie Bakken, photo courtesy of David Mitchell) 

Behind the Scenes - David Mitchell 

Volunteer of the Year (the Bill Hiebert Inspiration Award) 

- Bruce Mitchell and David Arnott 
 

Thank you to our Board members and David Arnott for 

their help in pulling off this important event, and to all 

of our incredible volunteers who give so much of  

themselves throughout the year in support of our  

beautiful, treasured park! We hope to work with you 

again next year! 

Volunteer Appreciation Dinner  

Nature Calgary Outings 

These free Birding seminars will take you to various natural areas in and around Calgary where you can explore the bird  
species found in these diverse environments, increase your bird knowledge and have fun. Willing to share your knowledge 
with others? Call the Calgary Field Naturalists’ Society - 403-243-2248 to specify a date and location. For a complete list of  
upcoming outings, visit www.naturecalgary.com 

Birding at Shannon Terrace, Fish Creek Provincial Park, Friday, January 11, 8:30 am - 12:00. Access via 130 Ave and 
37 St SW. Please register with leader Andrew Hart - andrewhart@shaw.ca or 403-279-5209  
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Phase 3 Bricks are Selling Fast!  
 

With the holidays fast approaching, an Anniversary Brick  

would make an amazing gift for anyone on your list who enjoys visiting Fish Creek ! 

Become part of history and show your support for this cherished natural area by dedicating a brick today. All funds 

raised through this program will help us to realize our vision of a sustainable Fish Creek Provincial Park that  

improves the lives of current and future generations. There are only 80 anniversary bricks available to be installed 

in front of the Friends’ office at the Cookhouse so get yours today. Bricks are only $250 each and you will receive a 

valuable tax receipt for your donation. Thank you to everyone who previously dedicated an Anniversary Brick. 

For more information contact the Friends or visit www.friendsoffishcreek.org/brick 

Friends of Fish Creek 

25th Anniversary 

Brick Pathway  

1992 - 2017 

 
WINTER BIRDING COURSE 

 

January 7 - March 31, 2019 
 

Learn about the variety of bird species in Fish Creek Provincial Park and other  

natural areas within Calgary through the Friends of Fish Creek Winter Birding 

Course. In the winter months, birds are much easier to see since the deciduous 

trees have shed their leaves, there are fewer species present and they often occur 

in flocks. "In fact, there may well be more individual birds within Calgary during the 

winter than in the summer months," said lifelong naturalist Gus Yaki, who, along 

with other experienced birding instructors, conducts these outings as a fundraiser 

for the Friends of Fish Creek. 
 

Registration Required and fees apply. $60 for Friends members and $100 for non-
members. $5 for a youth 16 or younger with a registered adult. To register or for 
course times, please visit www.friendsoffishcreek.org/programs/birding-course 
 

https://friendsoffishcreek.org/brick
https://friendsoffishcreek.org/programs/birding-course
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Thank You Donors ! 

Bruce Allan, Norma Anderson, Tracy Anderson,  

Christina Arnold, Gail Bajer, Katie Bakken, Shana  

Barbour, Judy Bares, Dianne Berkeley, Michele Bilan,  

Graeme & Jill Bishop, Emma Blake, Nic Blanchet,  

Marg Blondheim, Don Bosomworth, Graeme Bota,  

Robert Bracken, Gail & Neil Bridge, Rob Brown,  

Patricia Cadman, Sean Carey, Jay Carson, Pam Chorley,  

Carmen Chrumka, Georgina Clark, Lorna Coglon, Kim 

Cole, Steve Coneybeare, David D'Amico, Donna David, 

Jim Davis, Kari Fairman, Brian Felesky, Ken Ferguson,  

Beatrice Flood, Donna Fonteyne, Wlad Franco-Valias,  

Janet Gabel, Shannon Gibbs, Janet Gill, Jill Goth, Breelyn 

Gray, Tanis Greenlaw, Phil Greer, Matthew Hall, Jacquie 

Halpen, Frank & Jan Henderson, Anne Hills, Karen  

Hindle, Don Hladiuk, Harold Hovdebo, Lise Hubbard,  

Tina Huybregts, Annette Jerse, Jaylene Kavanagh, 

Verna Kehler, Pat Kelly-Bigras, Nicole Kiefuik, Christa 

Klapko, Ruediger Klaubert, Brenda Kowalchuk, Sharon 

Kramer, Ryan Krenz, Madeline Krokom, Michelle 

Kromplak, Katrina Kubinski, Millie Kwok, Christopher 

Lalonde, Ralph Lane, Dale Leckie, Patricia Lee,  

Alexandre Liapounov, Lisa Listgarten, Michael Littler,  

Lynda Luken, Ashlie MacDonald, David Magdich,  

Lori Mainland, William Martin, Norah McCann, Jackie 

McCarroll, Marylin McDonald, John McWilliams, 

Jim & Wanda McNeil, Murielle & Chester Nagy, Larry & 

Helen Newel, Alan Novakowski, Louise Olson, Kerry 

Opas, Max Ortiz-Aguilar, Jim Parker, Sheen Parker,  

Gordon Bruce Peers, Aileen Pelzer, Jim Pescott, Patricia 

Prevey, Ken Pride, Zeke Purves-Smith, Nancy Ragan,  

Robin Read, David Reid, Barbara Ross, Linda Saunders,  

David Schaus, Jan Schwartz, Walt Sedler, Douglas Sharp, 

Mark Smith, Scott Smith, Nancy Smyth, Marina 

Spahlinger, Paula Stewart, Diane Stinson, Carol Stokes,  

Kenneth Stowell, Anne and Gene Swain, Daryl  

Thompson, Melissa Thorne, Tamara Thorpe, Ron  

Timmons, Alan Twigge, Leao Vermeylen, Celina  

Wauters, Deanne Wheeler-Felstad, Sigrid Wili, Rob 

Worona, Melissa Yamniuk, Julia Zagorsky, Henry Zak, 

Leonard Zybutz & Debra Wood-Zybutz  
 

Fish Creek School, MPak Plastic, The Society Of Healthy 

Okotoks, Staples, Wild Rose Brewery       

      

     Cont’d on next page 

BIRCH LEVEL - $100 - $499 

ASPEN LEVEL - $500 - $749 
 

Dan Arndt, Jeff Biggs, Richard Bird, Susan Casanova, 

Sandra Davis, Mark Farris, Barry Hertz, William  

Moysiuk, Robert Myers, Stephen Phelps, Stephen & 

Dorothy Spring, John Stegeman, Jeff Tonge, Lynn 

Young, Sylvis Environmental Inc 

The Friends of Fish Creek are truly grateful for the support we received from all donors this past year. The  

generous contributions from donors like you go a long way in helping us to continue with our conservation efforts 

here in Fish Creek Provincial Park. The following individuals and companies donated between October 2017 and 

October 2018, and the list includes in-kind support. Thank you to all donors who wish to remain anonymous.  

BEAVER - $1,000 - $4,999 
 

Elaine Barnes, Alyssa Bruce, Shannon Chisolm, Barry 

Cousins, Greg Dietrich, Mark Farris, Anjana Hardy,  

Karen Hobbs, Peter Holst, Peter Hoyer, Jenny Leckie, 

Stuart Leckie, Douglas McIntosh, David Mitchell,  

Noela Moffit, Bob Morrin, David Mueller, Rick 

Mueller, Rob Mueller, Thangavelu Natarajan, Diane 

Pilbeam, Scott Sargeant, Wayne Walker, Lynn Young, 

Gus Yaki, EON Foundation, HSBC Bank of Canada, 

Husky Energy, Stantec, Trail Appliances 

DEER - $5,000 - $24,999 
 

Bob Bowman, Rene Blair, Norman Clarke, Matt Keay, 

Aaron Keobke, Ida Notermans, Nicole Roe, Ilca Taylor, 

Shelley Turner, Canyon Meadows Golf & County Club 
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The Shaw Birdies for Kids presented by AltaLink  

Matching Donation program (BFK) supports thousands 

of children in the Calgary area. Community members 

can donate to the 180 local charities who run  

childrens’ programs and donations are matched up to 

50% by the Shaw Charity Classic Foundation. In total BFK 

raised $12,357,863 for local charities this year! Birdies 

for Kids runs from April until the close of the Shaw  

Charity Classic Golf Tournament, held at the end of  

August at Canyon Meadows Golf & Country Club.   
 

We were very grateful that the Shaw Charity Classic 

Foundation chose us to once again participate in this 

charitable program. We raised $1,481 through  

fundraising efforts over the spring and summer, which 

translated into just over $2,220 after the BFK  

contribution. This will enable us to provide two  

hundred and twenty-two students with an  

unforgettable field trip in 

Fish Creek Provincial Park. 

BFK supports TD Learning 

Naturally, an essential  

educational program that 

enables students between 

grades K-6 from schools in economically disadvantaged 

areas of the city to visit Fish Creek Provincial Park and 

explore the wonders of the natural world.  
 

This year we explored new strategies like the  

distribution of a poster and a draw by donation  

fundraiser with a grand prize of an afghan, hand-crafted 

by Friends volunteer Doreen Fulton.   
 

Thank you to everyone who donated and to the Patron 

Group, Shaw Communications, AltaLink and the Shaw 

Charity Classic.   

SHAW BIRDIES FOR KIDS PRESENTED BY ALTALINK  

Thank You Donors Cont’d from Prev Page 

Bob Andrew, Sandra Annesley, Suzanne Arnold, Brenda 

Beamish, Melinda Bell, Tom Belzerowski, Maria  

Bernadin, Diana Bird, Jay Bradley, Mark & Mary Ruth 

Bradley, Robert Bridge, Pat Brown, Carol Brydon,  

Meghan Butler, Bob Byers, Olga Bymak, Christine 

Caddell, David Campbell, Joe & Toni Cavar, Gail  

Chapman, Deborah Clare, Mike Coe, Rachel Cooper, 

Dawn Craig, Sharon Cross, Cory Davison, Anona Dowling, 

Mary Enright, Terrie Faber, Rebecca Fairbanks, Brian 

Farewell, Keith Ferguson, Edward Frost, Linda Garside, 

Shelley Greenfield, Mary-Ann Grey, Paige Hamilton,  

David Hastings, Peter Healy, William & Denise Hiebert, 

Marianne Hladiuk, Michelle Hoare, Lavina Hoffman, 

Anne Howard, Rob Hummel, Christine Ingham, Sonya 

Jakubec, Barrie Johnson, Craig Jones, Mark Jordan, Fran 

Kavanagh, Arthur Krentz, Hetty Laidlaw, John Leeson, 

Dianne Leonhardt, Jacqueline Lewis, Kate Lindfield,  

Perry Longinotti, Sunil Maharaj, Lori Mainland, Deanna 

Markle, Michelle Mather, Bob McInnis, Bev McQueen, 

John Mendham, Bruce Mitchell, David Mitchell, Andrew 

Morris, Lee Morris, Wacey Morrison, Masao Nagao, Cal 

Nagel, Alan Naylor, Dorainne Neal, Stacia Nelson,  

Kristin O'Connell, Ron Ostrander, Lyndsey Paterson, 

Robert Pollard, Mona Prather, Neil Prather, Sylvia 

Prochownik, Valerie Pruegger, Janet Ratliffe, Rose  

Ratliffe, Manoj Raythatha, James Redditt, David Reid, 

Sharon Richardson, Virginia Rowe-Hardie, Joey Sayer, 

David Schuler, Rose Scollard, David Shackleton, Judy 

Shandro, Lisa Smithwick, Don Stiles, Ingrid Stolzenberg, 

Graham Sucha MLA, Patricia Sullivan, Marilyn Talbot, 

Tanya Tersemette, William Tymchyshyn, Jill Ukrainec, 

Peeranut Visetsuth, Larry Wasyliw, David Wiebe, Syl 

Zacher, Ruth Zinck 
 

Chinook Outdoor Club, Deer Valley Villas Social Club 

SPECIAL RECOGNITION  
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Friends of Fish Creek Membership 

 

Membership Form -  
The Friends of Fish Creek, PO Box 2780 Stn M Calgary, AB T2P 2M7 

403-238-3841 info@friendsoffishcreek.org www.friendsoffishcreek.org  
 

For info about the Park Protector program visit www.friendsoffishcreek.org/park-protector-signup 
 

Name: _____________________________ Phone: __________________       
 

email: _____________________________aAddress: ______________________________________________        c 
 

City and Province: __________a Postal Code: ___________Work place (optional):  _____________________  

O Please send me information about leaving a gift in my will  

Membership:  Individual O $35.00  Family O $45.00   

Senior (+60 years of age) Individual   O $25.00  Family O $30.00 

Donation:  O $25  O  $50  O  $100  O Other:$ ____ 

 

 

To pay online: www.friendsoffishcreek.org/membership or donate on CanadaHelps.org  

(Charitable Registration #891199747 RR0001) 
 

Signature of donor or member: _______________________________________  

Applicants must be 18 years of age or older to become members. Tax receipts will be issued for donations of $10.00 or more or if requested. 

Please Fill out:  Membership $           Donation $   Total $  

Members are the foundation of the 

Friends of Fish Creek Provincial Park 

Society, and annual contributions 

help us to carry out our mission: To 

engage the community through  

activities and awareness to conserve 

a truly unique naturalized urban 

park. Society benefits include regular updates on park 

events, admission to Fish Creek Speaker Series  

presentations, valuable discounts on the popular birding 

course, discounts at local businesses, and this  

newsletter. 
 

The Friends hope you have enjoyed some of the  

programs, courses, events and activities we organize 

throughout the year in Fish Creek Provincial Park, like 

wellness and minibus outings, volunteer opportunities, 

and special presentations. We invite you to upcoming 

Fish Creek Speaker Series presentations (page 2), to 

take part in the popular Winter Birding 

Course (page 6), and to support the  

Jobber’s House Renovation project (page 3).  
 

As an alternative to annual membership  

renewals, you may be interested in the Park 

Protector monthly donor program, the most 

convenient way to support Fish Creek 

everyday. For more info on the Park Protector program 

visit www.friendsoffishcreek.org/park-protector-signup 
 

You can renew your commitment to Fish Creek online at 

www.friendsoffishcreek.org/membership, in person at 

the Cookhouse at the Bow Valley Ranch, by mailing in 

the form at the bottom of this page with a cheque, or by 

calling us with a credit card number.  
 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to  

seeing you in the park.  Photo courtesy of Shekar Jayashankar 

RENEW YOUR COMMITMENT TO A SUSTAINABLE FISH CREEK  

https://friendsoffishcreek.org/park-protector-signup
https://friendsoffishcreek.org/park-protector-signup
https://friendsoffishcreek.org/park-protector-signup
https://friendsoffishcreek.org/membership
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Chair     Bob Morrin 

Vice-Chair   David Mitchell 

Treasurer   Phil Greer 

Secretary  Lori Mainland 

Governance Chair Henry Villanueva 

Director at Large  Stewart Scott 

Director at Large Robert Bell 

Director at Large Kari Horn 

Director at Large Naomi Parker 

Park Liaison   Julia Millen 

Nic Blanchet, Executive Director  
 nic@friendsoffishcreek.org 

 

Katie Bakken, Program Coordinator 
katie@friendsoffishcreek.org 

 

 Shana Barbour, Program Coordinator 
shana@friendsoffishcreek.org 

 

Chris Lalonde, Communications Coordinator 
chris@friendsoffishcreek.org 

Staff 

2018 Executive 

QUIZ ANSWER - OCT / NOV ISSUE 
Which bird species was featured on page 1 of the Oct/Nov 
newsletter?  
 

The bird is the Pileated Woodpecker (see page 6) and it was 
photographed by Shirley Otway. This is the largest of the 
woodpeckers and measures between 41 - 48 cm in length.  
Usually a solitary bird, the Pileated Woodpecker has been 
spotted in the Burnsmead, Votier's Flats, Bebo Grove, and  
Bow Valley Ranch areas of Fish Creek, as well as in Griffith 
Woods Park, Weaselhead, and Carburn Park. Its habitat 
includes mature mixed forests and areas with dead or dying 
trees. These birds are easily identifiable because they are 
mostly black, with a white neck, bright red crest on their head, 
and a long pointed beak, perfectly designed for boring holes in 
trees and digging out tasty ants, beetles, berries and nuts. A 
rectangular hole, about the size of a fist, found at the base of 
a dead tree is a good indication that one of these birds was 
feeding in that area. Learn more about the Pileated  
Woodpecker and many other bird species that can be seen in 
the winter months through the Winter Birding Course, starting 
January 7.        Birds of Alberta, Fisher and Acorn 

 Bobcat Level:  

Thank You Supporters!  

Beaver Level:  

FRIENDS OF FISH CREEK ONLINE STORE 
 

Support the Friends of Fish Creek and pick up some amazing items for yourself or as gifts!   
 

New for 2018  / 19 -  
 Keating Family Portraits - Certificate for Portrait Capture Session and 12″ painted 
       portrait with local artist Keating (pictured here, photo courtesy of Ward Sanderson)  
 

 Friends Travel Mugs - 14 oz, Stainless Steel with foam insulation and swivel lid, $20 each 
 

 Blackfoot Market, Painting by Sylvia Prochownik - Only $120 
 

 Cat Creek Falls, Framed Gelatin Photo by Robin Read - Priced to sell at $100 
 

Still available -   
 Autumn Colour – Fish Creek Provincial Park, 25th Anniversary Signature Artwork by Jim Pescott  
 Limited Edition Prints, $275.00 - Open Edition prints, $30.00 (only 1 Open Edition left in stock)  
 

 Friends of Fish Creek Bike Bells, 1 for $6 or 2 for $10 
 

 Uncharted: An Inspirational Novel (and Uncovered, A Guide to Wildflowers), by local author Graeme Connell, $25.00 
 

 T-Shirts - Available in Natural or Irish Green, $20 each  
 

For more information drop by our office or visit www.friendsoffishcreek.org/store  

https://friendsoffishcreek.org/store

